
2024 Homecoming

Parade Application
If your organization or business would like to be in this year’s homecoming

parade, please fill out this form and return it to the Stark County
Junior-Senior High School office by Thursday September 26, 2024.

THIS YEAR’S THEME:Out ofThisWorld

Organization/Business:____________________________________________

Type of float:_____________________________________________________

Representative’s Name:____________________________________________

Phone Number: __________________________________________________

Email: __________________________________________________________

This year, the Homecoming Parade will be held in Wyoming, IL on Friday October
4, 2024 beginning at 2:30 PM. All entries will meet at the Athletic Complex, no
later than 2:00 PM for line-up along Main St & E. Van Buren St. This is also

where the parade route will end.

If you have any questions, you may contact Melissa Jackson at the Stark County
High School office at (309) 695-6123 or email mjackson@stark100.com


